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Congleton Town Council

Minutes of the meeting of the Youth Committee held on Tuesday 8th January 2013 in the
Town Hall, Congleton

PRESENT Youth Councillor Maddy Summerfield (Chairman)
Nathan Davies
Catherine Hassall
Joseph Hearson
Kirby Jennings
Matthew Procter
Jon Foster
Matthew Jones
Thomas Minshull

Councillor Liz Wardlaw
Councillor George Hayes

Linda Minshull

1. APOLOGIES

Apologies were received from Hannah Booth, Beth Evans, Tom Heyes and
Councillors Larry Barker and Sally Holland.

2. MINUTES OF LAST MEETING

RESOLVED – That the Minutes of the Meeting of the Committee held on
20th November 2012 were signed by the Chairman as a correct record.

3. YOUTH COMMITTEE VOLUNTEERING WEBSITE

Nathan gave an update on the progress of the Volunteering Website. Work is
currently progressing well on the development of the site. Discussions will
continue with Larry for advice on the terms and conditions. Maddy and Matt will
contact organisations when the terms and conditions are completed.

4. YOUTH COMMITTEE BANK ACCOUNT

It was reported that the balance stands at £773.92 as at 8th January 2013.

Discussions took place regarding future fundraising and distribution of the fund.
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5. JEANNE WHITEHURST FELLOWSHIP

Linda distributed information on the initiative. Members agreed to promote the
scheme in the schools.

6. FIVE YEAR ANNIVERSARY

The Youth Committee will have been established for five years in the summer
and it was agreed to organise a celebration. Various dates and ideas were
discussed.

7. BADGES

Linda distributed Town Council badges to members.

8. YOUTH COMMITTEE MEMBERS ITEMS

Town Mayor’s Ball

Linda informed the Committee that the Mayor’s Ball is to be held on 15th March
and invitations will be sent to members shortly.

9. ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Nathan informed the meeting that he understood that Ellen Wilkinson wished to
resign from the Committee. Linda will seek clarification.

10. DATE OF NEXT MEETING

Tuesday 5th February 2013 at 7 p.m.

Maddy Summerfield (Chairman)


